
Community Notice 

Photographer Sally Mann, a former Bennington student now working 
in Lexington, Virginia will be offering a two-day workshop for photography 
students and others interested in the medium on Wednesday & Thursday, 
November 12 and 13. 

Some of her work is now being exhibited at the Enjay Gallery, 35 
Lansdowne Street , Boston. She is a participant in Image Continuum, a journal 
of photography and writing about the medium, now in its second volume; I. C. 
I & II are on reserve in the library. 

Ms. Mann will present a platinum printing demonstration at 4 : 00 PM 
on November 12 in VAPA D106 (darkrooms ) . On Wednesday evening at 8 o'clock 
we will be looking at and di scussing her work & ideas about photography in 
t he upstairs of the Galleria in VAPA. 
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